
Village of Grantsburg 
BOARD OF REVIEW 

Thursday, April 29, 2021 
     

 
        

The Board of Review for the Village of Grantsburg was held on Thursday, April 29, 2021, 
from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. at the Village Office, 316 S. Brad Street.   
  
Present:  President Terrance Kucera, Trustee Diane Barton, Trustee Greg Peer, Trustee Caylin 
Muehlberg, Trustee Leo Janke, Trustee Kayla Woody 
 
Others:  Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Allison Longhenry, Assessor Roger Koski, Bowmar Appraisal 
 
President Kucera called the Board of Review to order.   
 
Clerk/Treasurer Meyer confirmed the appropriate Board of Review and Open Meetings notices 
were posted and published. 
 
Motion by Trustee Barton, second by Trustee Janke to nominate Trustee Peer as 
Chairperson of the Board of Review.  Motion passed unanimously. 
   
Motion by Trustee Barton, second by Trustee Woody to nominate Trustee Muehlberg as 
Vice-Chairperson of the Board of Review.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
It was verified that Clerk/Treasurer Meyer and President Kucera took the necessary training to be 
compliant with the WI Board of Review requirements. The Village has an ordinance for the 
confidentiality of income and expense information and Assessor Koski verified he has a copy on 
file. 
 
Assessor Koski was sworn in by C/T Meyer and verified the omitted assessment and the 
correction of errors. 
 
The Assessment Roll was received by C/T Meyer from Assessor Koski. 
 
No persons appeared before the Board of Review. 
 
Motion by Trustee Janke, second by President Kucera to adjourn the Board of Review at 
5:00 p.m.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
 
 
Sheila Meyer 
Clerk/Treasurer 


